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Commanders letter
Good morning, everyone. It is hard to believe that it is already February. First, I want to thank everyone 
that came to the meeting in January. I appreciate that you were able to pivot to Tuesday afternoon. Also, 
thank you Micki for providing the great lunch. 

As we look forward to the rest of the year, we have a lot of wonderful activities planned. I hope you will 
participate in as many as possible. Shiela will be providing information regarding those activities. 

We have poppy drive coming up in May. Thanks to Mort, we were able to secure some days at the Smith 
store in Summerlin. Steve will be captain for that location. Mort will be the captain of the Sandhill Smiths. 
Please sign up to sell poppies at one or both locations. It is important that we staff the stores to show that 
we take this fundraiser seriously.

Also, we will be placing flags at Bunker Cemetery in May. Please let Mort know if you will be able to 
participate. It is a mitzvah to honor those who have served. 

In March, we will be selecting new officers for the Post, to be installed at the April meeting. If you would 
like to submit someone to take a position or would like to do so yourself, please let me know. 

The department will be having its convention in June at the Wild Horse Country Club in Henderson. Final 
details will be sent out soon. The cost will be about 25 dollars and includes lunch. If anyone wants to be a 
department officer, let Jerry Roth know. Department officers will be installed at the convention.

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday the 27th of February at 1 PM at the Humana Resource Center on 
Charleston and Rampart. The board meeting will be at my house on the 12th of February at noon. I will be 
sending out a reminder and directions to the board members next week.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the next meeting on the 27th. Stay well and God bless.

Marvin Botwinik, Commander
Jewish War Veterans Post 64

Gregory J. Abbott
John M. Ohlsson
Barbara A. Rodgick
Ron Krever (Spouse)

John M. & Bobbi Ohlsson
Barbara A. Rodgick



WHAT'S HAPPENING
ROLLING CALENDAR

APRIL

23
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

FEBRUARY

27
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

MARCH

11
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

MARCH

26
1:00 pm

4th Tuesday

Post Meeting at 
Humana

APRIL

8
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

FEBRUARY

29
1:00 pm

5th Thursday

Lunch at SARGO'S

FEBRUARY

12
12:00 noon

2nd Monday
Board Meeting

MARCH

14
1:00 pm

2nd Tuesday

Walking tour of the 

Smith Center



Kline Veterans Fund Impact Report

View our latest impact report below to learn more about our 
beneficiaries and outcomes.

https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact

https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact
https://www.klineveteransfund.org/impact/


SOCIAL CHAIRMAN SHEILA EPSTEIN'S REPORT

Calvin Coolidge:

“No person was ever honored for what he received. Honor has been the reward for what he gave."

I'm back from all my trips overseas. The time I was in Israel during the War was eventful and 
stressful moving from one place to another. But during those days I was able to go to the 
marriage of my Grandson Savvas to Haruth the most delightful granddaughter anyone would 
wish for.

The New Year 2024 has begun and we on your Board have been hard at work to keep 
making our Post the most active and friendly Post in the WEST.

SOOOOOOOOO here are some dates to put on your calendar with more to come soon.

2/29/24  Lunch at SARGO'S Thursday February 29th at 1:00 PM
               SARGO'S is located on Fort Apache between Flamingo and Tropicana.
  PLEASE CALL ME AT 702 360 4554 by February 24th to make your
  reservation

3/14/24   Walking Tour of THE SMITH CENTER on Thursday March 14th at 1:00 PM 
 The group is limited to 25 people so again let me know as soon as possible 
 if you are joining the tour and how many are coming. LET me know if you 
 need a ride at 702 360 4554.

                                                         More dates to save

5/19/24     Annual Potluck 11:00 AM at Desert Vista Park in Sun City Summerlin

5/22/24 Poppies Wednesday 5/22 to Friday 5/24 and Sunday 5/26 and Monday 
 5/27

                 Call Mort Friedlander at 702 306 3659 to pick your dates and time to 
  volunteer.
 
5/25/24     Place Flags at Bunker Memorial Cemetery on Las Vegas Blvd. and 
  Washington.

  Call Mort Friedlander to volunteer to place the flags on The Veterans 
  Graves.

10/6/24     Annual Barbecue 11:00 AM at Desert Vista Park in Sun City Summerlin



JWV MURRAY L. ROSEN POST #64
2023 TRIBUTES

******************
Tribute cards can be sent for all occasions: Birthdays, Anniversaries, Mazel Tov’s, Weddings, Get Well, 

Thinking of you and Condolences. This is an easy way to make our post extra money it so needs. 

Remember family and friends by contacting Judy Bootzin.

CONTACT: Judy Bootzin 

PHONE: (303)949-9261

EMAIL: judybootzin@yahoo.com

COST: $5 each. Includes the imprinting and mailing.  

PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO JWV POST 64.

Murray L. Rosen, Post 64, JWV of the USA

3172 N. Rainbow Blvd.  #43

Las Vegas, NV 89108

************** REQUIRED INFORMATION **************

YOUR NAME:   _________________________________________

YOUR ADDRESS:  __________________________________________

NAME OF RECIPIENT: __________________________________________

ADDRESS OF RECIPENT: __________________________________________

THE OCCASION:  __________________________________________

     ___________________________________________

 ___________________________________________
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